
 

  

In 2016, The American Board of 
Medical Specialties Portfolio 
Program™ (AMBS Portfolio Program) 
granted Sharp HealthCare portfolio 
Sponsorship status, allowing us to 
review and approve quality and safety 
activities for continuing certification 
(MOC) credit from an ABMS Member 
Board or the National Commission on 
Certification of Physician Assistants 
(NCCPA).  

As an approved Portfolio Sponsor, the  
Sharp HealthCare CME Department 
 
 Guides activity selection, development, and 

implementation 
 Evaluates activities against the Portfolio Program 

standards 
 Completes the essential administrative work with 

the ABMS Member Boards and NCCPA 
 
Activities can be large in scale to address systemic 
and clinical issues or small activities to improve a 
specific area or practice. 

Sharp CME Portal MOC Page 

Contact us at: 
Phone: 858-499-4560  

Email: cme@sharp.com 
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